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JAKES Club 

Jesus And Kids Evangelistic Saddle Club 

Reaching children and changing lives, one child with one horse at a time! Luke 18:15-16 
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Donation Choices:  

[    ] Workplace Giving – Contact employer for matching giving – CFC #80536 Federal or MSECC #3007 State employees  

[    ] Donor Choice Option with the United Way and Combined Federal Campaign #80536 

[    ] PayPal Online – wwwJAKESClub.org – Donate  or Automatic Pay & Mailing through your bank – Contact bank for more information  

[    ] Monthly Check – Self addressed envelope provided  

[ X ] “Specific” Items this Month: Vet Balance $200.00, Number’s supplement $18.00 and Winter Hay Order 

YEAR-END 2014 NEWSLETTER 

 

JAKES Club Howdies! 

Wow, the year is coming to an end and winter is here. Are you all  

ready?  Here at the farm we are! The barn is full of hay, the heated  

water buckets are plugged in and the horses love their clean warm  

stalls. Everybody say “Yea, winter volunteers!” JAKES Club needs to  

thank you with a winter stocking cap. Bless you!  

Another year-end blessing and thank you goes to the VML Foundation. 

On November 26th Ben and his dad Bert presented JAKES Club with a 

$500.00 grant. Thank you to our very gracious Therapeutic Saddle  

Club (TSC) dad and family! 

JAKES Club has many 2014 blessings to give thanks for but the most important one is our Lord Jesus for 

providing you, the children, volunteers and of course the horses. It is hard not to get sentimental this time of 

year as I prepare the Year-End review Board minutes. The roster was filled with so many new families in both 

the TSC and VSC (Volunteer Saddle Club) programs. Also there are many, many families that have been a 

part of the ministry for a very long time. What a testimony of you and our Lord’s faithfulness!  

The Board of Directors and Founding families thank you for a wonderful year! There is not enough room or 

words to express our gratitude in every area you served and gave this year. On www.JAKESClub.org home 

page you will see a list of all our gracious partners. Watch for the Year-End in Pics this month on our gallery 

page. 

Please remember to keep volunteers, Number’s healing and all the horses in your prayers this winter. We will 

remember you and your families in ours! 

Dear JAKES Club may you be blessed with a very Merry Christmas, Happy New Year and a Deuteronomy 28 

blessing for 2015! 

Sincerely,  

 

Cathie & JAKES Club Team 

 

 

 

Color version of newsletter may be found online. 

Thank you Ben and Bert! 


